
 

 
 
 
To: Elizabeth Ackerman, Acting Director 
From: Patrick Stewart, Executive Director  
Subject: Proposed Modifications EE Program Budget 
Date: March 24, 2014 
 
The New Jersey Air Conditioning Contractors of America (NJ-ACCA) strongly 
supports the February 4, 2014 order to make modifications to the New 
Jersey Clean Energy budget.  
 
The NJ-ACCA is supportive of this move and the flexibility the BPU has 
provided the programs to reallocate budgets.  We commend the forward 
thinking to keep these popular programs solvent.  
 
ACCA-NJ is a non-profit trade association for heating, ventilating, air 
conditioning & refrigeration contractors in the State of New Jersey. We 
represent & serve firms who design, install, service & repair air 
conditioning, heating, refrigeration, air purification & ventilating systems of 
all sizes & complexities.  
 
Membership includes manufacturers of equipment, wholesalers and 
distributors of equipment, vocational & technical schools, utilities & others 
with an interest in the HVAC industry. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Patrick Stewart 
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